Editor's Comment:

I was not a reviewer but I've gone through the manuscript. From the abstract, you have the lack of
scientific rigour. The problem needs to be clairly stated. there is a difference between genus and
species; this had been repeted along the text. In Botany as in Forestry, scientific names must be
completely written. The authors must review the use of the term fréquency. There are some
confusions to be clarified as that term.

Need more improvement
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